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November 18, 1986

Daniel E. Bergsma, Vice President

Albany International, Appleton Wire Division
P.O. Box 1939

Appleton, WI 54913-1939

Dear Mr. Bergsma:

Re: Chromium Spill Investigation - 714 East
Hancock Street, Appleton, WI

The Department has received the STS report on the results of the
soil samples taken through the floor and walls of your former
operation on 714 East Hancock Street in Appleton. I would like
to schedule a meeting to discuss this report and implementation
of Phase II of the clean-up investigation. I have reserved a
conference room for 10:00 a.m. on December 4, 1986, at the Lake
Michigan District office located at 1125 North Mllltary Avenue in
Green Bay. Please call me at 414-497-6027 to confirm the
meeting. ¥

State Law requires the person responsible for a spill to take they
actions necessary to restore the environment to the best extent
practicable and to minimize the harmful effects of the spill on
the environment (Section 144.76(3), Wis. Stats.). Since this
investigation has not been completed and a clean-up plan has not
been developed, the Department is considering issuing an
Administrative Order under section 144.76(7)(c), Wis. Stats., to
formalize the clean-up schedule to be discussed at the meeting.

If you have any concerns you would like to address prior to the
meeting, please contact myself or Jim Reyburn.

Sincerely,

L0 Pl

David E. Pflug
Environmental Enforcement Coordinator
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